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PRESS RELEASE

Migration of Belize Bank Corporation Limited (BBCL) to Belize Bank Limited (BBL)

February 15, 2022, Belize City, Belize: The Belize Bank Limited (BBL) is proud to officially announce that the
migration of the former Belize Bank Corporation Limited (BBCL) will be finalized on February 28th,2022. As a bank,
we value customer experience and we assure you that this migration will result in significant enhancements specifically
designed to benefit you, our valued customers and the communities in which we serve.

'The combined entity will be more sensitive and responsive to the needs of its customers and offer a broader range of
modern financial products and services with increased accessibility.

As BBL finalizes the migration of BBCL products and services, starting the close of the business day (3:00 p.m.) on
February 25th , 2022 through to February 28th, 2022 we hereby advise our BBCL customers that they will not have
access to online banking, debit card and in-branch services. The BBCL ATM network services will also be unavail-
able starting the morning of February 25th, 2022. We kindly request that you make the necessary preparations prior
to this time to ensure you have cash or E-kyash funds in your wallet.

We also advise customers to:

* Inform your employer of your new BBL account number in order for your payroll to be processed to that account after
March 1st, 2022. (Government of Belize employees, please note that your employer has been provided with your
new account number.)

* Inform persons/businesses transferring funds to you to use your new BBL account number effective March 1, 2022.

As of March 1st, 2022, former BBCL customers can look forward to the following:

* Being able to start using your new contactless BBL. MasterCard debit card at merchants countrywide and access a
wider network of offsite AT Ms to meet our clients’ needs.

* Being able to log in to BBLUs mobile and online banking and use all the great features Belize Bank online has to offer.
* Access to E-smart accounts with overdraft protection and a wide range of modern financial products and services.

For more information, please contact us at 227-7132 or message us via WhatsApp at 613-0257 or visit our website
www.belizebank.com to review our migration guide which was prepared especially for you.

As we continue to make every effort to ensure a smooth and successful transition, and embrace the opportunities that
lie ahead, we thank all our customers that continue to make us the financial services provider of choice. To all our new
and future customers, welcome to the Belize Bank Family! Please enjoy our lower fees and excellent customer service.
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